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@Hewish & @West Wick 
 

 

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We are brimming with excitement to welcome back all of our children on 
Monday 8th March. Let me reiterate how amazing you have all been during this 
latest lockdown period. Your commitment and effort with remote learning has 
been incredible. 
A HUGE thank you and well done to all our children and their families who took 
part in our book cover competition. I was absolutely blown away by the quantity 
and quality of your responses. What a creative community we have at St 
Anne’s! 
 
Emma Hardy–Smith  
emma.hardysmith@stannesprimaryschool.co.uk 
Follow me on Twitter @StAnnes_EHS  
 

FULL OPENING  

We are looking forward to welcoming everyone back on Monday morning. A letter containing all the 
information about opening times and routines was emailed to everyone on Wednesday and is also 
available to view on our website via this link: https://stanneschurchacademy.co.uk/wp-
content/uploads/2021/03/March-8th-Letter.pdf If you have any further questions or concerns please do ask. 
 
A reminder that gates will be open at these times in the mornings. (WW doors open at 8:20 not 8:15 as 
stated in the previous letter) 
@H       8.25-8.50am 
@WW   8.20-8.45am 

PE 

Children must wear full uniform, but on the day that they have PE they can wear their school PE kit for the 
day. Black shorts or trousers, white t-shirt and a school jumper or school hoody. No other hoodies please. 
Further information regarding kit is contained in the letter above. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

READING FOR PLEASURE WEEK 

We have had an absolutely fantastic response to our book covers competition and want to say well done to 

everyone that took part. We have created a video of all the entries so you can enjoy looking at them too; this 

has been shared on social media or you can follow this link to view it on our school Facebook page 

https://www.facebook.com/StAnnesCA 

Congratulations to all our entries. All Winners and runners up have been notified and will receive their 

certificates and prizes soon. 

 

WORLD BOOK DAY 

Class PE Timetable 

BB@H Friday 

Y1@H Thursday 

Y2@H Tuesday 

Y3@H Tuesday 

Y4@H Monday 

Y5@H Friday 

Y6@H Wednesday 

Class PE Timetable 

BB@WW Friday 

Y1@WW Thursday 

Y2@WW Tuesday 

Y3@WW Friday 

Y4@WW Monday 

Y5@WW Wednesday 

Y6@WW Wednesday 

Term 4 
Friday 5th March 2021 
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We now have £1 book tokens for every child and we will be sending them home next week when 
all children are back in school. 
Visit https://www.worldbookday.com for more information, ideas and resources.   
 

COMIC RELIEF /RED NOSE DAY 

More than ever this year, we all need a bit of comic relief. Red Nose Day is on Friday 19th March. As you 
have all been superheroes this year, our theme is to dress as a superhero, wear something red or spruce up 
your school uniform with a superhero accessory. We aim to keep it low-key this year but activities will happen 
throughout the day in bubbles. If you would like to donate you can do this easily through a donations page 
on ParentPay – we will be given a link for our school which we will publish next week.  
 

SEEDS 

If any families have any packets of seeds that they do not need, our very productive 
gardening clubs on both campuses would love to be able to make use of them.  
 

PARENTPAY 

Please make sure all ParentPay accounts for children paying for school lunches are in credit ready for next 
week. If you have any difficulties please give us a call and we will be happy to help  
 

LITTLE LEARNERS NURSERY SPECIAL OFFER 

 
 
 
Are you looking for a nursery space for your little one? Please 
recommend our wonderful nursery to your friends and family. There is a 
fantastic Easter offer available.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BREXIT 

EU citizens who live in the UK have until 30th June to apply for Settled Status. The impact of not applying in 
time will be significant. If you or anyone you know would like help with this process, the charity Diversity Voice 
are able to offer support in any language. 
https://diversityvoice.org.uk/ 
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